## Memorandum

To: Constance Relihan, Associate Provost for Undergraduate Studies

Through: Charles Israel, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, College of Liberal Arts

From: Allyson Comstock, Chair, Department of Art & Art History

Subject: Art History Curriculum changes - AP credit

Date: February 20, 2018

The approved changes to the Art History curriculum necessitate changes to how AP credit is awarded for the AP Art History Exam. The Department of Art & Art History proposes the following policy for articulation of AP Art History credits.

Students scoring 5 on the AP Art History Exam will be assigned 3 hours of Auburn University credit. These hours will articulate as ARTS 2100.

Students scoring 4 on the AP Art History Exam will be given 3 hours of Auburn University credit. These hours will articulate as ARTS 2100.

No credit will be awarded for a score of 3 on the AP Art History Exam.